
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community, 

We are approaching the one year mark of all things “Covid.” While this has been a 
trying time for all, we once again want to express how grateful we are for the families 
and community members of Lowell-Fall Creek. This past year has taught us how to be 
resilient, how to stick together when times are tough, and how to come together as 
neighbors. We are now seeing some sunshine, return to classrooms and high school 
sports. We are making it through, together. 

Lundy Elementary celebrated a fun event with Dr. Seuss and Read Across America. Our 
teachers dressed up, our students came in costume, and activities delighted everyone! 
The next day brought the 100th day of school. Again, staff and students participated in 
the celebration by dressing as “100” year olds. The celebrations did not stop there; our 
classified staff received treats throughout the week to let them know how much they 
are appreciated.  

Wednesday, March 10, is a half day for students at Lundy. They will be released at 
11:50am and lunch will be served prior to dismissal. If you need to make other 
arrangements for that day, please contact the office at 541.937.2105. 

Lowell Jr/Sr High School will also have a curriculum day on March 10. Many details 
regarding transportation and other logistics have yet to be confirmed. Once we have 
specific information, we will let Lowell Jr/Sr High students know what their schedule will 
be for that day. If you have questions regarding the curriculum day, please call the 
office at 541.937.2124. 

Sports are back! One more step towards normalcy sees the return of Friday Night Lights. 
Our Lowell Red Devils take on Monroe this Friday. Unfortunately, we cannot have 
spectators and fans at this time due to OHA guidelines. We are continuing to work 
towards live streaming the event. Our Lady Red Devils took on Oakridge and won 3-0. 
They were scheduled to take on Oakland on March 9, however this event has been 
cancelled due to the high Covid levels in Douglas County.  

Our food service program continues to make meals available to children ages 18 years 
and under, not enrolled in school or who are doing distance learning. Drive thru pick up 
is available every Tuesday from 11:00am-1:00pm, and we also provide meals through 
delivery routes as well. We are continuing to work with the agencies that oversee our 
program to enable us to provide weekend meals to those who are attending in-person 
classes. We will send out updates as soon as we have them! 

As always, stay safe, healthy, and kind! 

 


